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CADD

Students from the SkillsUSA Drafting service
organization volunteered with Angels & Elves this
holiday season to wrap Christmas presents for local
children. Adam Bourque, Eric Smith, Kate Keefe and
Liam O'Keefe took part in the program and were able
to wrap four bags of presents.

Building Trades

The Tiny House is progressing very well. Below left, the students are attaching the gambrel roof rafters.
The Conway Daily Sun featured the house on the front page of the paper during vacation week. The
article generated interest from several local residents and businesses for possible purchase. Donations
are starting to come in as well. Below right, students work on both sections of the gazebo they are
constructing for Pine Tree Elementary. The walls for the gazebo should be going up this week.




Teacher Education

'~ Student teachers created a gingerbread house for the
holidays and it was a huge hit with the Little Eagles as well
as visitors from Pine Tree Elementary who were on a
gingerbread man hunt.

Health Science

The HOSA students had a wonderful time decorating
for the holidays at Mineral Springs Nursing Home last
month. The staff and the residents of Mineral Springs
are always so grateful to HOSA for spreading holiday
cheer.

Machine Tool

Workers at the Mount Washington Observatory installed the new weather vane created by Andy Shaw’s
Advanced Manufacturing class. Initial reports from atop the rockpile indicate “that it is easier to de-ice
than the old vane. Most likely due to the smooth surfaces compared to the nicked and scarred old one.
It also seems to be more sensitive to direction changes, another plus. Our Meteorologists will be
conducting longer term studies on this as this will be important to our dataset.”



